COMMUNICATIONS, ENERGY AND PAPERWORKERS UNION OF CANADA
SYNDICAT CANADIEN DES COMMUNICATIONS, DE L'ENERGIE ET DU PAPIER

BARGAINING REPORT # 1
2012 NEGOTIATIONS WITH TRANSERVICE

August 17, 2012

Brothers and Sisters,

The Union Bargaining Committees from Quebec and Ontario met August 8" & 9" in Ottawa.
They reviewed and discussed proposals from their respective caucuses to determine the
final proposal document to be presented to the Employer.

Negotiations will start on the week of September 10" in Ottawa. The Joint Committee will
meet at that time with the Employer to exchange proposal documents. There will be update
bulletins as we progress through the bargaining process which can be viewed on
www.cep.ca website and will also be sent to all locals with Transervice members.

During these negotiations, the Committee will need your support and your solidarity. One way
to express this solidarity is to stay informed. Too often in negotiations, rumors spread and
divide union members. Bulletins will be published on a regular basis and you will have the best

information possible. Should you have any questions, these should be directed to your Local
Executive.

We ask that you support the Bargaining Committee.
In solidarity,
Your Bargaining Committee

Quebec
Alain Barbeau, Gerard Blanchard, Jean-Marc Vanier

Ontario
Bob Secord, Dave Hare, Gavin Parker-Vance

National Representatives
Ron Girardin, Laurent Levesque
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